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From: Jose Efrain Ramos <josfraram@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 16, 2010 1:07 PM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-ACé61

Forex is a way of living for me, it offers me the things I need to support my life and if new

regulation passes, that would mean the end of my job. I think you are trying to help us from losing
money, but with discipline we can control the risks involved. With such leverage level you propose,
only the wealthy will remain on the market, at least with the brokers based on the USA. We, the no
wealthy, will run to the UK or somewhere else to follow our dreams. Please consider it again. Thank

you

Regards

Jose Ramos
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